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Lakeshore Foundation's
"Operation Alpha"

WILSONVILLE, Alabama --

& Eleven military who have

i suffered traumatic brain injury in
combat or on active duty spent
this morning water skiing, sit-

& skiing and tubing on Lay Lake

" near Wilsonville

They and invited guests are two days at the
Lakeshore Foundation's Operation Alpha, a
weekend camp to help give injured military the
tools they need to regain active and independent
lives through fitness, recreation and sport
Friday's activities included rock climbing, scuba
diving, archery, cycling, tennis and target
shooting.

"Coming out here gives you a different look on
life," said Staff Sgt.Dan Hill, who serves in the
warrior transition program at Fort Benning, GA.,
and was injured by an explosion in Iraq in 2007.
"You do things you never thought you could."

Hill says he still deals with problems in short-term
memory as a result of his brain injury.

The Lakeshore Foundation held another
Operation Alpha event for 11 veterans with
traumatic brain injuries at the Adaptive Aquatics
Center on Lay Lake near Wilsonville Alabama
Saturday August 6, 2011. The veterans were
able to seat ski, kayak, go fishing and take tube
rides in and around Lay Lake. (The Birmingham
News/Joe Songer)

Operation Alpha is one piece of Lakeshore's
overarching Lima Foxtrot program for injured
military. Other camps under the Lima Foxtrot
banner include ones for military with blindness or
vision loss (Operation Night Vision), and ones for
military and their families.
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Jeff Hansen -- The Birmingham News
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Our Next Speaker...
Joe Ray of Adaptive Aquatics
Best Quote In Issue...

“Coming out here gives you a different look
on life.”

Staff Sgt. Dan Hill
Fort Benning, Georgia

Membership Form (.pdf)

Thank you for
supporting Lay Lake
HOBO in our ongoing
efforts t o keep Lay
Lake a clean, safe and
beautiful environment
for all living things.
Through all of our hard
work we are making a
difference!

| am writing today to let .
you know that it is time MR
to renew your =
membership. All
memberships are due
by the 30th of April each year. If you would like to
continue to receive updates from HOBO we will need
your membership dues to be paid and current. All
members that have not paid their dues within 60 days
will be dropped from the member roster.

If you have already sent in your renewal, please
disregard this reminder. Should you have any other
questions in regards to your membership or the
HOBO organization, please call Frank Glass at (205)
229-9691. THE STRENGTH OF LAY LAKE HOME
OWNERS & BOAT OWNERS ASSOCIATION IS IN
ITS MEMBERSHIP! Your assistance and renewal
contributions are greatly appreciated. Remember,
your dues and donations are tax deductible.
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Renewing is easy! Click on the link and it will take you
to the form on the HOBO Website. Print the form, fill it
out and send it in. Be sure to check out the discount
opportunities!



Annual Membership
Meeting

We will be having our
annual LAY LAKE
HOBO meeting this
year at a different place.
Please make note! It
will be Saturday night,
Oct. 81 at the beautiful

4-H CENTER BANQUET HALL
6 pmto9 pm

Food and drinks will be provided , and our guest
speaker will be Mr. JOE RAY, owner-operator of
ADAPTIVE AQUATICS on Lay Lake , Mr. Ray is
dedicated to helping and rehabilitating wounded
warriors , and physically challenged people
through his aquatic training facility located near
beeswax creek.

| know we have all seen his facility from the
water, and this will be a great chance to meet Mr.
Ray, and hear about his wonderful program first
hand! We look forward to seeing you all there for
a fun night of fellowship and learning about our
beautiful lake,

We Need
Board Members

Your LAY LAKE H.0.B.O. Organization is only as
strong as its membership , and we need people
to help on the board of directors if you care about
the quality of life on and around our beautiful home,
please volunteer to serve on our board.

Contact Mrs. Judy Jones @ 205- 669- 4865
or myself at fglass@marjam.com 205-229-9691

it only takes a few hours a year, and is very
fulfilling to make a difference in the quality of our
lake.

-- Frank Glass, President

CHRISTMAS BOAT
PARADE
-- Volunteers Needed --

if you would like to help,
or be involved with the
annual christmas boat parade
please contact your
H.0.B.0. board members!

RENEW OUR
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Home Owners &
Boat Owners Association

Membership Application

Lay Lake HOBO Association — PO Box 354, Wilsonville, Alabama 35186

Name: (First) (Last) (Spouse)

Mailing Address:

Laoke Address:

Lake Location:

Phone Numbers: (Home) (Lake) (Business)

Email Address:

Would someone in your household volunteer to serve on one of our committees

or as an Area Representative?

Comments:

20% DISCOUNT

HOBO offers a 20% discount for Membership dues prepaid in multiple years:

1 YEAR $25 | 2 YEARS $40 | 3 YEARS $80 | 5 YEARS $100
$ Membership / # Years Other Donation Total Contribution
AMOUNT: / + -0

NOTE: MEMBERSHIP DUES & DONATIONS ARE TAX DEDUCTABLE
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